
 

 

Minutes from the April 4, 2016 Special Meeting 

of the Lee Township Board of Trustees 
 

The Supervisor called the meeting held at the Lee Township Hall to order at 6:30 P.M. 

Present were Trustees Tom York and Linda Kellogg, Clerk Ron Rippee, Treasurer Bill 

Stewart, and Supervisor George Whittington. Absent 0 

 

 The Supervisor briefly updated the Board on his recent meeting with the DEQ 

concerning the cemetery wetland issue. 

 

The Board had a lengthy discussion with those in attendance on  revisions to the original 

hall landscaping plan presented March 16, 2016. 

 

Item 1. Bill Stewart moved supported by George Whittington to accept the revised hall 

landscaping plan effective April 4, 2016. By roll call vote Tom yes, Linda no, Ron yes, 

Bill yes, and George yes. Motion carried. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:07 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Ronald Rippee 

Lee Township Clerk 

 

 

  

  

 
     


